
 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________ 

MINUTE 1 OF THE EXPERT PANEL  
Project overview conference and site visit  

Kings Quarry Expansion – Stages 2 and 3 [FTAA-2502-1018] 
 

(8 August 2025) 
_______________________________________________________________ 

1) The purpose of this Minute is to confirm the details for the initial stages in 

this application process. 

2) The Expert Panel will not be holding a project overview conference but 

will be attending a site visit on Tuesday 19th August. A representative from 

the Applicants team is invited to attend the site visit for the purpose of 

orientating the Panel on key features of the site only.  

3) The site visit will be coordinated between the Application Lead and the 

Applicant, including to ensure that all health and safety requirements are 

addressed.   

4) The participants should note that, while the Expert Panel will be familiar 

with the application documents, they will not have had an opportunity to 

consider matters in detail.  

5) Further details regarding this process can be obtained from the Application 

Lead,  Nicky Sedgley, who can be contacted at: info@fastrack.govt.nz.  

 

Chris Simmons  
Expert Panel Chair  

mailto:info@fastrack.govt.nz

